	LES Picture Day with Strawbridge Studios
 

	Portraits will be taken tomorrow, Wednesday 3/31
Dear LES Families,
 
Individual student portraits with Strawbridge Studios will be taken tomorrow, Wednesday March 31, in the Lisbon cafeteria.  Pictures will be taken by appointment only.
 
If you have not had the opportunity to sign up, there are many slots still available using Strawbridge’s Sign Up Genius.
 
When you arrive for your appointment tomorrow, please park in the overflow parking lot closest to the church and escort your child to the cafeteria doors. Please do not enter the building using the front doors.  Please do not park in the bus loop until after 12:00, as we do not want to block this area during student arrival and dismissal.  Parents and guardians may wait in the car or just outside of the cafeteria while their children are being photographed.
If you have questions about tomorrow's picture day, please call the front office.
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